Box 172, AMF Postal Stations
Montreal International Airport
Dorval, P.Q.
June 26, 1967

Dear Mr. Schwek,

Thank you for your letter of last month asking for information on Comets and Novae. I am sorry for the delay in the replay but I have been busy for some time.

Enclosed are the instruction forms, and report form used by this section (white paper), and copies of the last few Bulletins and Announcement sent out by this section (blue paper). The instruction forms should be self-explanatory, and the Bulletins will give you an idea as to what has been going on in this section. I hope you will decide to search for comets and novae.

By the way, I heard from another member of the Edmonton Centre several weeks before you wrote to me, and perhaps you would know him. His name is Mark Hawkins, and you both expressed interest in this section.

Best wishes, and good observing!

Jim Low